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Golf Shop Hours:  Monday - Sunday 6:30 am-5:30 pm 

  
 Greetings, fellow golf junkies!  It looks like 2017 can’t make her mind up as to what kind of weather we 
can expect.  Hard freezes, deluges of rain and some sunny days with temps in the high 70’s are some examples 
of the recent weather.  Oh well, we’ll just have to take advantages of the good days we get and use them for 
satisfying our golf cravings. ;) 
 Here’s something to think about:  Tanglewood GC has recently changed to the GHIN system for 
handicapping service.  GHIN system is recognized all over the world and provides you with a handicap index 
that can travel anywhere with you.  You can even access your scoring records from your home or mobile device. 
We offer this service to our members for no additional charge and to guests of the Club for $25 a year.  We 
encourage all of our players to use the system and record all of your scores for an accurate indicator of your 
playing ability.  We intend on hosting several events throughout the year including our club championship 
and we will require an updated and official handicap for all participants.   Please, get some information from 
one of the shop staff members as to the usage of the system and if you’re not a member, see about registering 
as a user.    

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Huston Smith made ANOTHER ace in January!  It was on #8 this time 

on Monday the 1st. ( what a way to start the year ) 
He used a 7 wood from 150 yds.. Witnessed by Bob Kaelin, Tommy Welch, 

Ron Merritt and Dickie Hartley 
John Gardner aced #5 on the 15th with a PW witnessed by Troy Jordan and Will Spencer 

 

                                               February Events 
Mondays in February – Ryan Mattox and J.J. Dunn will be conducting a series of ladies’ 
clinics from 9am til 10am.  The cost is $10 each for Tanglewood members and residents 
and $15 each for guests.  These will be FUN and informative and focus on a different aspect 
of the game each week.  Sign up in golf shop before the clinic that you intend on attending. 
*Men’s clinics right after the ladies at 10:30- 11:30am – same prices – sign up in golf shop* 

Saturday Feb. 11   Bay Area Golf Association  10:30am tee times 
Tuesday Feb. 14   Valentine BASH 2-person    All Day 

$5/members & $10/guests 
 
   2017 LEADERBOARD     SUPER’S CORNER 

 
                                       

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                       
 
 
 

 

 MEN    LADIES 

 

It’s a new year and everybody starts back 

at $0 

Be looking for the next club event and 

make plans to participate 

We are planning on having several events 

in 2017 

And hope you will join us 

The crew and I hope that 

you are enjoying this nice 

weather that we’ve had 

lately and that you’re 

getting plenty of golf in 

while it lasts. 

We’d like to remind you to 

put sand in your divots and 

to please, repair your ball 

marks on the greens. 



 


